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If you would like to charge your gift to a credit card, please complete the backside of this form or you can donate online 
through our website at www.theranches.org.

Mr.   Ms.  Mrs.  Mr. and Mrs.  Business        Other

The Ranches respects your privacy. We do not 
sell, rent or exchange information about you with 
anyone. Thank you for your support.

The Ranches' programs and services

Scheduling a speaker from The Ranches to address 
our group

Please contact us at    (phone)
between  a.m. and   p.m.

Yes, we want to receive advance notice of news and 
special events at The Ranches

Please send us information about:

Yes, I will help build an indoor riding arena!  Here is my gift of: 

Here's our email address:

 

 

Dear                     

As we close out 2017 and head into 2018, I can’t help but reflect on the past year. If I’m being honest with you, and I strive 
to always be honest with you, I am still not always sure that I am the right person to lead The Ranches. I was pretty 
comfortable being in charge of the staff and never really having to feel the weight of ensuring the integrity and longevity of 
what was built by those who came before me. Sometimes I miss my “comfort zone” and dread all of the responsibilities and 
expectations that come with leadership and with helping kids who are hurting. While you may think of this as a personal 
weakness or an attempt at false humility, I assure you that it is neither. Sometimes, I simply get insecure. I have to remind 
myself to work through it and to get back to doing what needs to be done. After all, who am I to doubt or fear the kids or 
the path that God placed in front of me?

Accepting and embracing my role at The Ranches has been a learning experience and has caused me to reflect and 
examine what I am made of and what principles and values that I want to live by. I’ve also had to consider what principles 
and values that I want as the defining characteristics and hallmarks of The Ranches. As for me, honesty, faith, love and hope 
are the guiding principles that I want to aspire to and live by. They are also the principles that I want to instill in every staff 
member of The Ranches and every kid that we have the honor of serving.  

Even as I struggle to accept and embrace the opportunity that I have been given here at The Ranches, I am forced to also 
acknowledge that the world is straying farther and farther away from the values of honesty, faith, love and hope. The kids 
that we serve have been taught that lying to adults is necessary and that it’s “OK” because adults can’t be trusted. They will 
just hurt you when you least expect it. Additionally, faith is just for old people or for people that haven’t really experienced 
the hardships of life. Who needs faith when everyone tells you that faith is for suckers? And what about love? Most of the 
kids at The Ranches have never experienced love that doesn’t hurt. Who needs that?

Sadly, for hurting kids, if they can minimize the value of honesty, invalidate the need for faith, misunderstand and 
miscommunicate love and ignore hope, they can convince themselves that they don’t need anyone and that they’ll be just 
fine without any of those things. If they try hard enough, they can even convince themselves that they are living in their 
“comfort zone.”
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 (Birthday, Anniversary, Thank You, Other    )

Email: You may contact me by email. My email address is

Name:
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The amount of $

Information you provided is only used to properly credit your contribution. We do not rent 
or exchange information about you with anyone. Your support is very important to us.
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THANK YOUChristian ministry celebrating over 73 years of service to troubled 
children and their families. The Ranches receives no government funding 
and is a member of the Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability. 
Membership in ECFA is your assurance that an organization adheres to 
the highest standards in stewardship of your gifts. A copy of an audited 

Heath Kull, President  
heathk@theranches.org

3 – or 4 – digit number located
in card signature field, usually
after the account number.

Name on Card:

Unfortunately, I simply cannot accept that young people are better off without honesty, faith, love and hope. And if you 
work with them long enough, you realize that they don’t really accept it either. They desperately want someone who is 
honest with them, something to believe in, someone to love them and hope for a brighter tomorrow.

This is our mission at The Ranches and it takes a monumental effort in order to be successful. Thankfully, you are an 
amazing group of people and you’ve made it possible for us to continue to guide and teach these hurting young people. 
Through our program, our parenting classes and, most recently, our return to partnering with and utilizing horses to help 
kids and their families in the healing process, we are able to begin to see real change in kids and in their families. Tension 
starts to be replaced by smiles and stress starts to be reduced. Eventually, fear can be replaced with love and conflict can 
be replaced with affection and a genuine desire to change and to connect. If we get it right, we are able to inspire young 
people to live honestly, believe in themselves and in Him, love themselves and their families, and hope again. 

This year, I am stepping completely outside of my “comfort zone” and I am asking you to join us in building something 
that will truly help kids and families. I am asking you to support us in building an indoor riding arena on our campus. 
While this is a much larger project than we typically ask you to support, we are hopeful that, with your generosity, we can 
work with kids and their families throughout the year in order to reconnect them with each other and to help them to 
establish principles and values that will allow their family relationships to heal. While it may take several letters and some 
patience to reach this goal, I genuinely believe that this arena will provide us with another powerful tool in our mission to 
rekindle hope. Please join me in seeing this project come to fruition. I will be updating everyone through our Corral and 
other correspondence as we make progress. Thank you in advance for supporting this project and for continuing to 
support The Ranches and our mission. Honesty, Faith, Love and Hope.    

Thankfully, a generous donor has offered $25,000 to be used as a matching grant to help with the $150,000 cost of our 
indoor riding arena. That means your gift of $25.00 will become $50.00.  A gift of $50.00 can provide $100.00 and a gift 
of $100.00 will become $200.00.  Any money we receive in excess of this project will be used for general operating.

Thank you again for a successful 2017, we are looking forward to an even better 2018.  Wishing you and yours a Happy 
New Year. 
 

                                         

Sincerely,


